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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

After School Sports Clubs - Terms Five and Six 2015-16 
 

Rounders (Year Five and Six), Key Stage One Gymnastics, Tag Rugby (Years Three 
and Four), Choir/Orchestra (Years Four, Five and Six) Netball (Years Five and Six), Key 

Stage Two Cricket and Friday Football club 
 
After school sports clubs during Terms Five and Six are as follows: 
 
Monday: Years Five and Six Rounders 
Mrs Barrett will start a Rounders Club for Years Five and Six and it will commence on 
Monday 18th April. It will run for four weeks so the last session for Term Five will be 
Monday 23rd May. There will be no club on Monday 25th April due to Year Four camp or on 
Monday 2nd May as it’s a Bank Holiday. The club will commence again in Term Six on 
Monday 13th June (as Year Six are on camp the first week back) and will run for five weeks, 
with the final session on Monday 11th July.  This club will run from 3.05pm – 4.05pm.  Only 
a limited number of spaces are available and there is no charge for this club. If interested, 
please sign up at the office. 
 
Tuesday: Key Stage One Gymnastics (Years Reception, One and Two)  
Sport to Schools will run Gymnastics for Key Stage One starting on Tuesday 19th April.  
This will run for six weeks in Term Five and the last session will be Tuesday 24th May.  The 
club will commence again in Term Six on Tuesday 7th June and will run for six weeks so the 
last session will be Tuesday 12th July.   Gymnastics is £2.50 per session, payable in 
advance at the end of the previous term via ParentPay.  Gymnastics will run from 3.05pm-
4.05pm in the hall. 
 
Wednesday: Years Three and Four Tag Rugby and Years Four, Five and Six 
Choir/Orchestra  
I will be running a Tag Rugby club for Years Three and Four during Term Five which will 
commence on Wednesday 20th April.  It will run for five weeks in Term Five so the last 
session will be on Wednesday 25th May. There will be no club on Wednesday 27th April 
because of Year Four camp. It will commence again in Term Six on Wednesday 8th June 
and run for six weeks so the last session will be Wednesday 13th July.  If interested, please 
sign up at the office. This club will run from 3.05pm – 4.05pm.  Only a limited number of 
spaces are available and there is no charge for this club.  Please change in the Year Four 
Classroom.   
 
Choir: Term Five 
Running on the same day is Choir with Mrs Shippey. The club will commence on 
Wednesday 20th April and will run for six weeks in Term Five so the last session will be on 
Wednesday 25th May. This club is continuing from Terms Three and Four and is currently 
full but we will let you know if any spaces become available.  Please let Mrs Shippey know if 
your child no longer wishes to attend. 
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Orchestra: Term Six 
In Term Six Mrs Shippey would like to start an Orchestra.  If there is enough interest this will 
commence on Wednesday 8th June and run for six weeks and the last session will be 
Wednesday 13th July.  If your child has instrument lessons in or out of school and has their 
own instrument please speak to Mrs Shippey. This club will run from 3.05pm – 4.05pm and 
there is no charge for this club. 
 
Thursday: Years Five and Six Netball and Key Stage Two Cricket 
Mrs Barrett will continue Netball club for Years Five and Six. The club will commence on 
Thursday 21st April and will run for six weeks, with the last session on Thursday 26th May. 
It will commence again in Term Six on Thursday 16th June and the last session will be on 
Thursday 14th July.  This club will run from 3.05pm – 4.05pm.  Only a limited number of 
spaces are available and there is no charge for this club. If interested, please sign up at the 
office. 
 
Worlebury was lucky to win a prize for free cricket coaching in Terms Five and Six.  This club 
will be run by Mr Marshall from School Sports Teaching and there will be no charge for this 
club.  Key Stage Two Cricket will run for six weeks in Term Five from Thursday 21st April 
and the last session will be Thursday 26th May. The club will commence again in Term Six 
on Thursday 9th June and the last session will be Thursday 14th July.   This club will run 
from 3.05pm – 4.05pm. There are a limited number of spaces for this club so please sign up 
at the office. 
 
Friday: Friday football club, run by ‘Football Fun for Little Ones’ will also continue to run. If 
anyone would like to join then please either visit their website 
http://www.footballfun4little1s.co.uk or speak to Vandon (the coach) after school on a Friday.  
This club will run from 3.05pm – 4.05pm.   
 
If you have any queries regarding clubs please ask at the office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mr Skone 

 
Mr Skone 
PE Subject Leader 
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